
 
 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
NOTICE OF 2019-20 CITY BUDGET HEARING 

 
The Los Angeles City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the Mayor’s Proposed Budget for 
the City of Los Angeles for Fiscal Year 2019-20.   
 
The hearing will be held on Wednesday, May 22, 2019 at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as 
the matter can be heard, in the John Ferraro Council Chamber, Room 340, City Hall, 200 
North Spring Street, Los Angeles, CA  90012 (public entrance is on Main Street side of 
building.) 

 
A Special Council Meeting, which will be devoted entirely to Council’s consideration of the 
Proposed Budget, will be held on Thursday, May 23, 2019 beginning at 9:00 a.m. Additional 
dates will be announced by the Council if necessary.  A copy of the Mayor’s Proposed 2019-20 
City Budget (Council file No. 19-0600) may be examined in the Office of the City Clerk, Room 
395, City Hall, as well as online at www.lacouncilfile.com under the Council File Management 
System. Written comments may be submitted to www.LACouncilComment.com prior to the 
hearing. 
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City Clerk, City of Los Angeles 
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